
Erin-Hillsburgh Minor Hockey Association 

December 23, 2019 

To All of EHMHA Members, 

Subject: Shared Boundary Pilot Initiative (2021,22, 2022-23) 

In an effort to provide EHMHA athletes the best opportunity to have fun, develop their skills and be   

able to compete and play hockey, we wanted to bring all of our members up to date on the subject of a 

Shared Boundary Pilot Initiative that has been discussed with Orangeville Minor Hockey. 

At the December 16th, 2019 EHMHA Executive Board meeting, a motion was passed to move forward 

with discussions with Orangeville Minor Hockey about the possibility of a Shared Boundary Pilot 

Initiative between our two organizations for the 2021-22 and 2022-23 seasons. 

This pilot project would allow OMH & EHMHA to operate with shared boundaries for the delivery of Rep 

hockey programming. Essentially, freedom of player movement between the associations is permitted. 

The two organizations would work together to ice AA, A, AE & MD teams where numbers permit.  We 

would collaborate, working out details such as coach selection and player selection. 

The process going forward is very simple at this stage.  EHMHA and OMH will appoint Executive 

Members to be part of a joint committee looking at the viability and timing of pursuing the Shared 

Boundary Pilot Initiative. Following this, information will be brought back to the Executive Board & 

General Membership. The EHMHA Membership will vote on whether to pursue this.  This is your 

organization; you have the final say on what takes place. 

Updates and information will be shared through our website. 

Regards, 

EHMHA Executive 


